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Thursday 8th of March, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you have probably heard by now, next term Emmanuel will be hosting some exchange
students from our sister school in West Timor. The name of our sister school is Tunas Bangsa
Christian Community School and it is located in Kupang. It is the first time that we have
been blessed with such a rich and meaningful experience for our community, and for this we
thank our Lord. There will be a total of 16 students and at least 4 staff members who will

travel to Perth for a 2 week visit.

We are looking for families in our school community who are interested in taking care of a
student during the duration of their stay in Perth. This is a great opportunity for your family
to experience another culture, make a life-long connection with a young person and most
importantly to influence their life by sharing God’s love with them in a very practical way.
We understand that being a host family is a very big responsibility and therefore we would

ask you to pray about this and prayerfully consider the requirements listed below, before

applying.

e The student will live in your home from the 28'"of April to the 12" of May 2018 (14

days).

e The students will have their own health insurance cover in case of any sickness or
injury during their stay here in Perth.

e The school will assist with $200 cash per student to cover some of the cost.
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We thank you for your heart in considering this opportunity, and we trust and pray that God
will grant you the wisdom to make the best decision. If you feel that this is not something
that your family is prepared to do, then please know there are many other ways for you to
connect with our exchange students while they are here in Perth. One thing we would ask of
you, is to please be praying for our sister school and for the students and teachers who will

be travelling to Perth.

If you would like to volunteer to be a host family, you will need to fill out the form on the
next page and hand it in to the Admin Office at the Salcott campus by the end of this term.
Once you have done so, we will be in contact with you to give you the finer details, or to let
you know that we received an overwhelming amount of support and that all students have
already been allocated a home. If this is the case, then please know that we are praying for

more opportunities to host some exchange students in the near future.

In His name,

Miss Nataly Vallejos

Senior Staff - Primary
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Application to volunteer as a host family

Family name: First name:

Home address:

Contact number (mob): Contact number (ph):
Family
Number of adults living at home: Number of children living at home:

Number of children attending ECCS:

Names and year levels of children in your family attending ECCS:

Child 1: Year level: Child 2: Year level:
Child 3: Year level: Child 4: Year level:
Child 5: Year level: Child 6: Year level:

Accommodation

Please indicate the type of accommodation that you are able to provide for a student.
D The student will have his/her own room
D The student will be sharing a room with one of my children

|:| Other:

Exchange Student

[:] | understand that the student | care for will be a male student who is 15-17 years old.

Transport

Please indicate whether you are able to provide the student with a safe mode of transportation

Thank you for your application. We will be in contact with you shortly. If you have any questions please do not
hesitate to contact Miss Nataly Vallejos, via email: nvallejos@eccs.wa.edu.au



